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Provide Your Input

The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) is updating the Long-
Range Rural Transportation Plan to prioritize anticipated transportation 
system needs in rural areas of Utah for the next 25-30 years. The 
planning process is now underway through mid-2023. 

The public is encouraged to provide input at anytime throughout 
the planning process. The plan goals, needs and strategies are now 
available for comment. 

The public is encouraged to provide feedback in the following ways:

Scan to Add  
Your Comment

Fill out the survey and  
comment on the map found on  

publicinput.com/udotplanning

Email the planning team 
at planning@utah.gov 

Call a team 
representative at  
385-360-1900


